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Our Learning Journey     
    

This week we have completed a coding 

programme and can use instructions to move 

objects.    

               

 

We have begun to cut out our glove patterns 

and create the paper elements for our string 

puppets.  

 

We enjoyed using torches to investigate which 

materials block light and have been 

introduced to the vocabulary: opaque, 

transparent and translucent. 

 

     

 

Focus on Learning 

Next week: 

 
We will be creating our own mythical 
creature and hero. 
 
We will be consolidating properties of 
shape and identifying parallel and 
perpendicular lines. 

We will be learning about the sun as a 
source of light and investigating how 
shadows lengthen. (Fingers crossed that 

we have a sunny day.) 

Reminders to Families 

 

Please continue to encourage your 

child to place their reading book and 

reading record into the box as they 

are checked every day. 
 

 
 

Star Learner 
 
Well done to Thomas who has been focussed 

on his tasks always doing his best. He is more 

confident in answering comprehension 

questions. 

 

A special mention must go to Jess B who has 

amazed everyone with her presentation of 

learning. 

 

Thank you to Camran for 

sharing his lantern. He 

was celebrating a very 

special day called  

“Vesak Day” in Buddhism 


